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Comments: We are totally in favor of the Sage Hen project. Our area needs more OHV projects. There are plenty

of bike trails and hiking trails, but seniors who arent able to enjoy those forms of recreation deserve trails too. 

As Side by Sides now seem to far out number four wheelers, we would encourage you to make the size of the

trail large enough to accommodate most Side by Sides and not just narrow ones. 

It would be great to see the Forest Service revamp the Aspen Loop to accommodate Side by Sides too. It would

take very little to make it more accessible. We are personally prohibited from enjoying the Aspen Loop. 

Thank you for the chance to comment, and keep up the good work!

Dewayne and Mary Ann Findley


